NOTICE TO PHYSICIANS AND PROVIDERS

Cigna Health & Life Insurance Company and Cigna Dental
Health of Texas, Inc. which provide medical and dental care
benefit services, will accept applications for participation in
their networks of physicians, pharmacies, dentists, and other
providers from December 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023.
Applicants must meet all credentialing and other participatory
criteria. All applications will be reviewed and responses will
be made within 90 days of receipt. To request an application,
or for further information, please email 9SouthrTXC@Cigna.
com with the subject “Open Enrollment 2023” or write: Cigna
Companies, Attn: Provider Relations-Open Enrolliment 2023,
2800 North Loop West, Suite 700, Houston, TX 77092




